
Office bearers for 2010 - 2011

President Pat Robb 2 Sutherland House
Wemysshall Road, Ceres

01334 828 678

Vice-President Margo Nicoll 7 Beechgrove Rise, Cupar 01334 657 807
Secretary–Club Olive Nicoll 11 Dura View, Pitscottie 01334 828 687
Secretary-Minute June McLaren 24 Watts Gardens, Cupar 01334 654 877
Secretary–Speaker Elspeth 

McCririck
126 Tarvit Drive, Cupar 01334 652 087

Treasurer Elinor Ritchie 12 Front Lebanon, Cupar 01334 655 711
Overseas Service 
Organiser

Margo Nicoll 7 Beechgrove Rise, Cupar 01334 657 807

Club Correspondent Carole Pirie Rowanbrae, 7 Drumwell, 
Cuparmuir

01334 653 434

Community Service 
Convenor

Chris 
Dickinson

Heathersett, Pitlair Park, 
Bow of Fife, Cupar

01337 831 008

Immediate Past President
and Flowers and cards

Kitty Nimmo

Entertainments Convenor Mary Wilson
Grace, Vote of Thanks Marlene Inglis
Apologies Eleanor 

Barbour
01334 654 543
euan.barbour@btinternet.com

Contact for News letter: Carole Pirie: email: carole@agpirie.plus.com
Website: www.rotarycupar.org/inwheel.htm

Members Coffee Mornings
 

6 April 2011 Janice Duncan 4 May 2011 Liz McLeish
1 June 2011 Elspeth McCririck 6 July 2011 Margo Nicoll

Strawberry Tea

Please note: Coffee morning tickets will cost £1 and the Book Exchange 
will cost 50p per book.
Please check venue before going in case of changes!

*Remember, Remember – Annual Charity Coffee Morning 

on Saturday 2 April 2011 in the Corn Exchange!

Inner Wheel Club of Cupar

Session 2010 - 2011

March News

Dear Ladies

I hope you all enjoyed the Rev Jim Campbell’s brief presentation of 
his experiences in Malawi.
Did he not make it come alive for us? And he has lots more to tell us 
if we are interested.
He has given us lots to think about over the next few months.

It was great to see so many of you at the joint meeting, and I hope 
you enjoyed it as much as I did.
I felt It went very well, and my thanks to my committee who all did 
their bit and made it happen.

We are heading fast towards the longer evenings so hopefully it will 
encourage all of us to get up out a little more.

I look forward to seeing you all on 30 March

Regards

Pat 

APOLOGIES
Please let Eleanor Barbour have any apologies, either by e-mail or 
telephone by Sunday 27th March 2011. 

http://www.rotarycupar.org/inwheel.htm
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SECRETARY INFORMATION

Dates for your Diaries:
District Bowling: Hillside Bowling Club Montrose-Friday 20th May 2011 
Cost: £15. 
District Rally: Hunting Tower Hotel Perth- Friday 27th May 2011, 
Cost £25. 
Invitation extended to Club President and one member, reserve list for any 
other member wishing to attend.
International Inner Wheel Convention: Istanbul-17th-21st April 2012. 
Information for this is available online at www.iiwconvention2012.com. 
Invitations: 
Glenrothes IW. Club Fashion Show: Gilvenbank Hotel Glenrothes, 
Monday 18th April 2011. Cost £17.50 - includes Buffet Supper
Pitlochry IW. Club Open meeting: Westlands Hotel Pitlochry, Thursday 
28th April 2011 at 7pm. Cost: £11 - one course meal. 
Auchterarder IW Club 29th Birthday Party: Glendevon Hotel, Auchterarder, 
Monday 9th May at 7p.m. Cost: £16 - two course meal.
Numbers are required for all the above invitations at March meeting.

Olive

COMMUNITY SERVICE 
Ladies, thank you so much to all who came to Pitlair and formed 'The Hot 
X Bun Tasting Board for Discerning Women! It was fun as well as a useful 
outcome for us all.
Our big event at The Corn Exchange for the Coffee Morning on 2 April is 
now visible on the horizon.  This is a final plea for those who still want to 
donate items to the hamper (last chance for inclusion is at the March Club 
meeting), and a final request for donations to all other stalls on the day 
itself.
I hope it's as good a team effort as last year, because that's what you do 
so well, ladies.  I think you will all agree, that it's so rewarding to be part of 
a team and each do our bit for the good of others.  The Corn Exchange 
will be open for us to set up at 8am, so bring your breakfast, let's have fun 
and serve again with gusto - we have a reputation to uphold!
Thank you for your support and look forward to seeing us all in action 
again.

Chris

MENU FOR   MARCH MEETING  
Fillet of Haddock deep fried in breadcrumbs served with lemon and tartare 
sauce
Pan fried pork lion steak with Stornoway black pudding & caramelised 
apple gravy
Club cold cuts mixed salad with mixed leaf & potato salad.

OVERSEAS SERVICE 
At our last club meeting, one of our members asked where the "Buckets of 
Love" will be going. I thought I would like to share with you the following 
which is on the Blythswood Care website under the heading "Buckets of 
Love" It makes you think:-
"Nearly 1 billion people are living in abject poverty in the slums of Africa, 
Asia, Latin America, Eastern Europe and the Middle East.  In these areas, 
many families struggle to survive in the harsh conditions, yet it only takes 
something very small to brighten their day - a piece of string or a yard of 
duct tape to patch up a leaky roof, a first aid plaster to cover a child's cut, 
a needle and thread to mend clothes that are falling apart, a yo-yo to 
make a child smile and a bucket to hold fresh water."
Rest assured that our efforts will be well appreciated.

Margo 
OSO

MENINGITIS TRUST
Moyra is holding an 'all day' COFFEE BREAK in aid of Meningitis in the 
Session Hall, Ceres Church on Friday, March 18th. 10-12noon and 2-
4pm.Tea, coffee and home baking for £1! 
Please try to support.

ANNUAL COFFEE MORNING – NEARLY NEW STALL 
Please Ladies can you start your spring –cleaning soon!!  If you can 
find even one or two items (not clothes) that someone else may wish 
to purchase I would be delighted. If you cannot be at the event I will 
be pleased to receive your goods at the March meeting.
Thank you.

Carole

http://www.iiwconventio2012.com/

